Hi all,

I wanted to give you a heads up on the status of commissioning national polls.  I’ve heard from a few of you that are interested and a few others on topic ideas, but it feels like many people are overwhelmed (or traveling) in the next few weeks, and organizing a conf. call isn’t going to be the best way to get this moving.  

So here are the next steps:

1) If you’re interested in learning more or participating in commissioning national polls—please email me directly at tracy@inthesetimes.com (don’t press reply to this message or it will go to everyone) w/a short message of “I want to know more,” or “My org. is in.”  I will follow-up with you individually.  If you’ve already contacted me to express you’re interest in participating, skip this step.

For a little more background info on commissioning national polls: go to http://www.themediaconsortium.org/library.htm and click on the National Polls folder.  Contained within is a brief power point that was developed last year of the “who’s/why’s” behind commissioning polls. 
2) Steve and I will be in DC next week and are meeting with Celinda Lake of Lake Research Partners (http://www.lakesnellperry.com/who/bios/lake.htm) on April 19 to brainstorm how The Media Consortium can develop some effective polls (topics, pr ideas, logistics, etc…).  If you have poll topics, ideas, or questions you want to contribute to this discussion, please email me directly at tracy@inthesetimes.com or call me at 312-315-1127 by April 17. 
I will then send out notes and overall next steps through a list serv created specifically for MC members interested in participating in commissioning polls.

Much thanks,

Tracy  
